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 Brian Lake OBJLETTE

R

2015/7269/P 01/03/2016  15:43:25 This is an application which is unacceptable and I register my objection. Residents in neighbouring 

properties already suffer from the noise of a hotel; the proposals will mean a very large disruption for a 

long period, and ongoing noise and light pollution if the scheme were to be approved. Camden must be 

aware of the difficulties of people living in close proximity to places such as hotels which operate 24 

hours and have continuous noise not only from visitors who are there for the night, but also from 

continuous noise from air conditioning and central heating.

In this particular case, increased height will also mean loss of light to neighbours.

46

Great Russell St.

Bloomsbury

London

WC1B 3PA

 Ian McKinnell COMNOT2015/7269/P 01/03/2016  11:04:34 This building is directly outside our bedroom window.

This building will be in very close proximity to a hundred or more bedrooms in surrounding residential 

buildings as well as in & the hotel itself. But there is no noise assessment or any details of the plant 

mentioned in the plans.

There has been a long history of problems with noise from this hotel of air conditioning plant 

disturbing sleep. After many years of campaigning this situation has been ameliorated & is currently at 

an acceptable level.

I consider it vital that this development does not impact it’s environment in anyway & that noise levels 

are kept as they currently or less & that this should be an essential condition of any permission that 

should be granted.

9 Bristol House

80a Southampton 

Row

London

WC1B 4BA
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